CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF ORION

OFFICE OF THE SUPERVISOR
CHRIS BARNETT

December 18, 2024

Troy City Council
500 W. Big Beaver Rd
Troy, MI 48084

Dear Troy City Council Members,

On behalf of the Orion Township community, we would like to
recognize the Troy Fire Department for their willingness to
provide coverage to the Rochester Hills Fire Department when
they responded to the recent explosion at Keatington New Town

Condos.

We are proud to be a part of a community that supports one
another, and it is in times of crisis, when we are reminded of the
power of unity and the importance of coming together. It’s not
just the firefighters on the front lines who make a difference, but
the collective effort of all who contribute.

We are truly grateful for their commitment to public safety.

Sincerely,

@\ T
Chris Barnett ' Ryan Allen
Supervisor Fire Chief
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